

August 2017

Dear #Fifth Graders,

Welcome to #Fifth Grade! We hope that you had a great summer and that you are as eager as we are to begin the new school year. This year is going to be extra special because you are going to have two teachers, Mrs. Yablon and Mrs. Levine...together we are The Levlons! We have been busy getting our classroom community ready and we can't wait to meet you!

This year will be your last year at #Cantiague and it will be filled with lots of exciting and interesting activities and opportunities. We will be learning about each other and making new discoveries all year long. You will be immersed in writing, exploring new books and utilizing technology in fun and new ways.

Together we will learn how to become problem solvers, creators, and unique thinkers.

We know your fifth grade experience will be filled with success. We can't wait to meet you on the first day to kick off your #fifth grade experience! We can't wait to make many special memories together!

#SeeYouSoon, Mrs. Levine and Mrs. Yablon (#TheLevlons)

<sup>\*</sup>Attached is an additional list of items needed for our classroom. This is in addition to the grade 5 supply list.

## ADDITIONAL SUPPLIES NEEDED FOR LEVLONS 5<sup>th</sup> GRADE CLASS

- Expandable pocket file folder (Accordion at least 6 pockets)
- o 1 package of baby wipes

## AND

- o If your last name begins with A-L please send:
  - 1 box gallon size Ziploc bags
- If your last name begins with M-Z please send:
  - 1 box sandwich size Ziploc bags

<u>Expandable pocket file folder</u> - (We call it your accordion folder, and it needs to have **at least 6 pockets**.) This is the challenging job, but we know you can do it! Label the tabs inside the folder with the following subjects, being careful to go from front to back as you label in this order:

- Shared Reading
- Math
- -Reading Workshop
- -Writing Workshop
- -Social Studies
- -Work In Progress (WIP)

